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UPDATE: 

 
On Thursday 15 August the Scottish Government published non statutory guidance 
on the use of Mobile Phones in schools. 
 
Guidance on Mobile Phones in Scotland’s Schools 

In order to consider a local authority response,  we need to review the current 

processes for managing mobile phone use across all our schools.  Collaboration with 

headteacher colleagues is planned as part of the face to face meeting on 19 

September.  Following this meeting a service update will be issued to members. 
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